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_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Dear Wallacia Community, 

  

 

This communication is to inform you of the outcome of the recent Merit Selection process to 

replace Mr Mason as principal of Wallacia.  I would firstly like to thank Mr Kelly (staff 

representative) and Ms Martin (parent representative) for their work on the selection panel.   

 

I am pleased to announce that the successful applicant was Mr Scott Grenfell.  Mr Grenfell is 

presently relieving principal of Heckenberg Public School.  Mr Grenfell will take up the position on 

day one of next term.   

 

Can I also take this opportunity to thank Mrs Van Vliet for her work as relieving principal at 

Wallacia, which she will continue doing up until Mr Grenfell’s arrival. 

 

 Mrs Van Vliet will be conducting a thorough handover of leadership matters with Mr Grenfell over 

the coming weeks to ensure a smooth transition for the school.  Mrs Van Vliet has been able to 

continue the good work set up by Mr Mason and provided strong and supportive leadership for 

staff and community since the start of the school year.  I commend her for her commitment to this 

wonderful community. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Glen Patterson 

Director Educational Leadership - Macarthur Network 
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